
VIRTUAL APPLY 
SPC WEEK! 

SENIORS CAN APPLY TO ST. PETERSBURG COLLEGE FOR FREE! 

                                                    HOLLINS HIGH  

NOV. 4th to NOV. 11th 

Join SPC for a virtual application drive! You can get individual assistance with the 
application and the $40 application fee will be waived for students who apply at the event! 

 

 

Information Needed to Apply: 

o Application must be completed online. Each student must have access 
to their own computer whether they are on campus or attending school 
from home using PCS Virtual. . 

 
o The following information will be asked of your students to have available in 

order to complete the application and satisfy the in-state residency 
requirements to receive in-state tuition:  

 
*For more information on residency, refer to this link:  
https://www.spcollege.edu/future-students/admissions/residency/residency-documents 

 
 

• Student Social security number 

• AT LEAST TWO ID numbers of the following from a PARENT OR 

LEGAL GUARDIAN: 

o Florida Driver’s License and issue date 
o Florida Vehicle Registration 

o Florida Voter’s Registration and issue date 

 

 

 
STEP 1 - APPLY!      STEP 2 - COMPLETE THE WAIVER! 

 

BOTH STEPS CAN BE DONE AT: http://now.spc.edu/forseniors 

DETAILED INSTRUCTIONS BELOW  

 
 

                For more details about this event, contact Jo Jocelyn at (727) 341-3404       
or jocelyn.joven@SPCollege.edu.

https://www.spcollege.edu/future-students/admissions/residency/residency-documents
http://now.spc.edu/forseniors


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

St. Petersburg College will be extending the time to complete the 

application with the application fee waiver for the entire week of 

November 4th through November 11th!   

 

Simply click or go to this link (http://now.spc.edu/forseniors) 

and complete the standard application or the supplemental 

application. Most students will complete the standard application. If 

you are currently in dual enrollment or have ever signed up for dual 

enrollment, you will be completing the supplemental application. 

There is an SPC ID number look up tool for those students who must 

complete the supplemental application and do not know their student 

number. Once the application is completed, click step 2 for the 

application waiver form and fill in the necessary information. This is 

necessary to ensure the application fee is waived!  

 

Since everyone will be doing the application and waiver on their 

own, a support line has been created for those who have questions or 

concerns while doing so. Please call OR TEXT Jo, at 727-300-6702. 

Unlike a business office number, there will be someone available at 

this number any time. Texts will be the easiest way to connect but 

calls will be responded to after a message is left if it is not picked up 

at the time of the call. If calling, please leave a message with call back 

information and your question.     
 

               
 

               For any questions or concerns about this process, contact Jo Jocelyn 
at  

         (727) 341-3404 or jocelyn.joven@SPCollege.edu 

 

http://now.spc.edu/forseniors

